GENIEVE SHELTER GETS GRANT MONEY
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Editor's note: This is the second in a series looking at some of the organizations that received funds from the Obici Healthcare Foundation and how they are going to use the money to help the community.

October is Domestic Violence Awareness Month, but it also marks the dawn of a new era of services for victims of domestic violence in Western Tidewater.

On Oct. 1, 2007, the Genieve Shelter began providing medical and mental health assistance to medically indigent domestic violence victims thanks to a $500,000 grant from the Obici Healthcare Foundation. While the majority of the victims entering the shelter are in need of medical or mental health services, most of these services were unavailable due to funding constraints. Without this grant, the medical and mental health needs of many victims would go unattended.

The $500,000 grant from the Obici Healthcare Foundation will fund the Health and Lifestyle Initiatives Project, which provides a combination of wellness, medical and mental health services to address the stress-related needs of medically indigent, uninsured domestic violence victims. This grant provides clients of The Genieve Shelter with a plethora of services that are currently unavailable at most Hampton Roads domestic violence shelters.

The Obici Healthcare Foundation grant also provides $75,000 for the construction of CJ's Place, a transitional housing program for victims of domestic violence. CJ's place is projected to be operational by December 2008.

For more information regarding services for victims of domestic violence, please contact The Genieve Shelter at 925-4365.

